
 

Plexh/Cir                                                                                                        05/04/2025 

  
To, 
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
COA Members 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

  
Subject:Urgent-Request for Industry Feedback on Reciprocal Tariffs Impact (USA) 

The Government of India is currently evaluating the potential impact of reciprocal tariffs 

imposed on various sectors, including the plastics industry. In this regard, Plexconcil has 

been requested to submit a detailed impact assessment report to assist the Government in 

determining suitable interventions. 

To support this important initiative, we seek your valuable feedback and inputs. Your 

response will be instrumental in helping us present a comprehensive and accurate 

representation of the industry's perspective. 

We kindly request you to submit your inputs by using the following link: 

https://shorturl.at/UA4dz 

(Please ensure all relevant data and concerns are shared clearly.) 

Your insights are crucial for shaping a strategic response that protects and promotes the 

interests of our industry at this critical juncture. 

Kindly treat this matter as urgent and submit your feedback no later than 07th April 

2025, by 3:00 PM. 

We appreciate your prompt attention and cooperation. 

Best Regards,  

Bharti Parave  

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

https://shorturl.at/UA4dz


 

 

 


